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'On Saturday, we embarked on our fourth fishing trip aboard the Good Go, setting out from Gillingham 

Marina. The weather held up nicely, making for an enjoyable outing. We ventured into the outer Thames 

Estuary, where the boat once again proved its reliability and performance in open waters. 

 

The day was productive in terms of the catch. We landed a total of four fish - one small bass and three 

dogfish. While not a record-breaking haul, it was a satisfying result that kept the crew engaged and the 

lines busy throughout the trip. The small bass added some variety to the day, and the dogfish, as usual, 

provided a bit of a challenge and excitement. 

 

  
 

The Good Go handled the estuary's conditions smoothly, continuing to prove itself as a solid and 

dependable vessel. Each trip helps us get more familiar with both the boat and the waters we're 

navigating. Spirits remained high, and the crew enjoyed both the fishing and the camaraderie. We look 

forward to the next trip and hope to see even more success with our future catches. For now, we're 

pleased with another enjoyable and safe day at sea.' 

 

 

 


